
 

To:  Mr. Couzzo 

 

From:  Brad Gomberg 

Date:   10/26/2015 

Re:  NetApp Support and Maintenance Renewal 

 

The proposed item provides for continued support and maintenance for our two NetApp SAN’s 

(Storage Area Network). The first three years of support were included with the original 

purchase. It is vital that this support be maintained as these devices store the majority of the 

data in the Village. This item was already approved in the current budget year. 


